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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Autumn Term – 2018 - 1
Welcome to all the new children who have joined us in September and to all the children returning after the Summer break, we hope you all had a lovely restful Summer.
Annual General Meeting
To be held at Pre-school on Tuesday 16th October at 7.15pm.
Thank you to all the new and past parents who have put their names forward to join our Committee for the coming year, we hope to see you at the AGM.  If you cannot make it please let us know and we will ensure your name is put forward to join the Committee.  If you have not put you name forward but would like to join the Committee please do come along to the meeting, everyone is welcome.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 3rd October for pebble painting.
Forest Area Visits
Visits to the Forest Area this half term:-
Wednesday 26th September – 9.30am

Monday 1st October – 9.30am

Thursday 11th October – 9.30am

Friday 19th October – 9.30am

Please make a note of the dates your child/ren come to Pre-school and ensure your child has long trousers/leggings and long sleeve tops on these days, water bottle and raincoat, waterproofs and welly boots.  Reminders of the dates will be put on the notice board.
Crackerjacks
We are taking part in the Princesses and Heroes Day to raise funds for Crackerjacks Children’s Trust during the whole of the week beginning Monday 1st October, as Pre-school children attend on different days we want to give all the children the opportunity to join in during that week.  If you would like your child to join in they can come to Pre-school dressed as their favourite princess or hero, please also bring a normal set of clothes to change into.  We attach a letter/sponsorship form from Crackerjacks for your information.

School Library visits
We will be visiting the School library on Wednesday 26th September and Wednesday 10th October.  Your child will be able to choose a book and bring it home to share with you, please return the books before the next library visit, thank you.
Diary

Please ensure you sign your child in when dropping off and collecting at the beginning and end of the day, thank you.

Harvest Festival
We will be celebrating Harvest time with a Harvest Festival Week, the week beginning Monday 8th October.  Pre-schoolers will be learning about harvest time, nature activities and the world around us, to include arts and crafts, gardening, cooking and stories.

We will have a bring-and-buy Harvest Table in the cloakroom to raise funds for new activities and resources for the children.  Please bring along vegetables, cakes, tinned goods for donations, and remember to bring your pennies to buy some produce too.  All donations are gratefully received so thank you for your support.
Dates for the Diary

Forest area visits – Wednesday 25th September

  Monday 1st October

  Thursday 11th October


  Friday 19th October
Toddler visit – Wednesday 3rd October
School library visits – Wednesday 26th September and 10th October
Princesses and Heroes Week – Monday 1st October

Harvest Festival Week – Monday 8th October
Annual General Meeting – Tuesday 16th October
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 19th October
Back to Pre-school Monday 29th October
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.

  

